

Nene Way St. Ives, Cambs. PE27 3WF

Phone: 01480 466919 Fax: 01480 498248 www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk



Mrs Theresa Thornton Headteacher Mrs Emma Verney-Davies Deputy Headteacher Mrs Gemma Edwards Assistant Headteacher

Monday 27th April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you have all had a good weekend. Welcome to the start of a new week at Wheatfields.

The teachers have been busy planning Week 4 learning activities to do at home and they can be found on our website here: https://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/website/year_group_homework/460763

In addition, your child's class teacher can be contacted using the class email accounts here:

class1@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Baker class2@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Whittle class3@wheatafields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Hammond class4@wheatields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Parkinson class5@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Cleghorn class6@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Crellin class7@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Probert Mrs Gray-Thomas & Mrs Burnett class8@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk class9@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Davies class10@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Tudor class11@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Vickers class12@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mrs Khan-Blacker class13@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Miss Elliott class14@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk Mr Streeter

I have attached some resource sheets created by the Mental Health and Well-being Service Team around COVID 19 and wellbeing for children and parents which may be helpful.

There is also a helpline for parents to contact if you are concerned about your child's wellbeing temporarily. The number for this is 0300 029 5050.

Thank you for taking the time to send in pictures and messages – it is so lovely for the teachers to see what you are all up to. Keep doing your best with the home learning and if you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact the class teachers or me using the office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk

Kind regards,

Theresa Thornton Headteacher











